
Feb 14, 2023 

Re:  Invitation to Accommodate Members of the Provincial Rifle Associations at the Macdonald 

Stewart Canadian Pavilion during the 154th Imperial Meeting at Bisley, England. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Dominion of Canada Rifle Association would like to invite fellow provincial rifle association members 

who might be interested in the 154th Imperial Meeting at Bisley next July, to stay at the Macdonald 

Stewart Canadian Pavilion. 

The Canadian Bisley Rifle Team is smaller than usual for next summer.  Consequently, the DCRA will have 

surplus accommodations available at its renowned and historical Bisley facility.   

We are writing your association to offer your membership the first opportunity to reserve  

accommodations at the special DCRA membership rate for reservations confirmed on or before Mar 

31st. Accommodations can be booked online through (Booking.com) after this date at a higher price. 

Please feel free to forward this invitation to your membership who may be interested in taking 

advantage of this offer. 

The Macdonald Stewart Canadian Pavilion was built by the DCRA in 1897 for the purpose of 

accommodating the Canadian service rifle and target rifle teams while competing at Bisley.  It can 

accommodate up to 34 guests and has a full commercial kitchen that is operated by our catering 

manager. The facility also has a secure armoury with electronic alarm system as well as individual 

lockers for the safe storage of firearms during their stay. The Canadian Pavilion is also at the center of 

several  “Imperial”  social events such as the “Canadian Reception” and the firing of the cannon during 

the night of the “Kings Prize” celebrations. 

The advance rate for DCRA members staying at the pavilion during the Imperial Meeting next July is 

39GBP per person, per night. A continental breakfast is available for an additional 7GBP per day.  Other 

meals are available upon request from our facility catering manager. 

If any of your membership are interested in attending the Imperial Meeting at Bisley next July,  and 

require accommodations during their stay, please contact us to reserve space as soon as possible. 

Interested individuals should contact us no later than Mar 31st, 2023 to reserve your space at the DCRA 

membership rate. 

Information and reservations can be made by contacting Kathy Corcoran at kcorcoran@dcra.ca. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

The D.C.R.A. 

 


